
   

A most memorable first week back. 

 

Our children returned to school on Wednesday with smiles on 

their faces, smart hair cuts and new uniforms; thank you  

parents and carers. They have settled into their new  

classes well, and are ready to tackle new learning and routines.  

 

Our new Reception children and their adults have successfully completed their Play and Stay 

sessions, with many not wanting to go home! 
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New House Captains  

We are proud to announce our new House Captains who were voted for by the children in 

their own Houses: 

 

 

Isabelle M (St David)  Isiah (St Patrick)  Siena L (St Andrew)   Martha (St George) 

Grayson (St David)   Lily F (St Patrick) Ryley H (St Andrew)  Indea (St George) 

Upcoming events: week beginning 12th September 2022  

 

Outdoor Week Year 6 Stirling  

Wednesday 14th Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: Year 6 Stirling  

Thursday 17th Class Assembly: None 

  

Upcoming events: week beginning 19th September 2022  

 

Outdoor Week Year 6 Inverness 

Wednesday 21st Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: Year 6 Inverness 

Thursday 22nd Class Assembly: Year 6 Stirling and Year 6 Inverness (joint Y6 assembly) 
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It is with sadness that the world heard of the announcement of the death of our beloved 

queen, Queen Elizabeth II on Thursday 8th September 2022. 

 

Our new King, King Charles III has been proclaimed.  We have entered an new period of  

history.  

 

A period of National Mourning for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II has now started.  

The period of National Mourning will continue until the end of the day of the State Funeral 

which will take place on Monday 19th September.   

 

Please note that this has been declared a Bank Holiday, therefore school will be closed on 

Monday 19th and will re-open Tuesday 20th September. 

 

 

 


